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Dear members of The Committee on Climate, Energy, and Environment,  

 

I ask that you oppose HB 3932. Wildlife management should be left to those specially 

charged with and qualified to make scientific judgments, free from politicization, that 

affect the health of our wildlife populations,—which is exactly ODFW’s role. There 

simply isn’t scientific support to justify the action that the bill calls for.  Legislating 

wildlife management often leads to decisions that negatively impact wildlife and state 

residents like myself who enjoy that wildlife. I ask that you keep beaver management 

in ODFW’s capable hands.  

 

Thank you for your time and consideration.  

 

Sincerely, 

Randy Davis 

Terrebonne 


